SURVEY:  Community WiFi

October 16, 2006

Is anyone planning or implementing a WiFi network for their community? And if so how are they doing it and/or a contact name and number to get more info. thanks.
Estes Park  We will be installing WiFi at the visitors center this year (2007).
It's gotten pretty inexpensive.  The Town of Estes Park operates the visitor center in town.  It is under the umbrella of our Convention and Visitors Bureau department.  The director of the CVB is Tom Pickering at 970-577-9900, or email to tpickering@estes.org.

Fraser  Actually, I'm not sure if we even really know what WiFi is here in Fraser.  It's probably just to cold here to get things moving that fast, you know being the "Icebox of the Nation" and all.....

Frisco  We about 3 hotspots that we provide for the public, but have not considered anything beyond that. Personally, I think there are serious issues to consider before doing such a thing.  Bernie
Mountain Village  I was asked by Kathy Mahoney to respond to your survey at the present time we have a partnership with a wi-fi provider just for our shopping area and it is a pay for use system if you need further details give me a call at 970-369-8240

Mt. Crested Butte is not planning any Community WiFi yet.
Vail  At the request of our Town Manager and Council, Vail issued an RFP this spring to which we received 7 responses.  We chose to partner with CenturyTel, who is a local phone provider in Eagle County.  We will have a state of the art 802.11 b/g and 4.9 public safety network operating up to speeds of 100MB.  The coverage area will be 95% outdoors and 90% indoors.  The capital cost to the Town is zero and we negotiated a 5% revenue share with CenturyTel.  We leased them right of ways to town owned facilities and will co-locate equipment for the network.  We are also providing free guest access up to 300K for an hour.  The term is eight years with a technology clause.  The network is being deployed now and we are on schedule to launch mid November.  The public safety network will be launched county wide in the spring and our goal is to bring on other communities to the 802.11 network over time.  Following suit, a  group of ten municipalities on the front range (West Metro Wireless) are poised to release an RFP in the spring of 2007 with the hopes of having the network built by the fall of 2007.  The IT Director for Boulder is heading up the process for this group.  I can forward you his information if you need it.  Otherwise, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

